
Applying for this programme?  
Here is what to expect:- 
 
All applications must be emailed to natalie.mcgettigan@dental.tcd.ie.  
Confirmation of receipt will be emailed to each applicant.  
If you do not receive a receipt of application, please call Natalie on 01 612 7361. 
 

Deadline: 5pm on Monday 20th March 2017 
 
An email will be sent to all applicants to notify them of the status of their application after the 
shortlisting process has taken place.  
Emails, including junk mail folders, should be checked regularly after the deadline. 
 

Interview date: Tuesday 16th May 2017 
 
Candidates should present to the 3rd Floor of the Dublin Dental Hospital 10 minutes before their 
allotted time for an interview and a practical assessment in which they will be asked to perform 
some basic orthodontic tasks. 
They are then free to leave DDUH. 
In the afternoon the trainer interviews will take place.  
These will last approximately 15 minutes per candidate. 
 

After the Interview and Practical Assessment: 
 
An email will be sent to all interviewees to notify them of the outcome shortly afterwards. 
Practice visits for successful candidates will be timetabled during May and June. 
 

 
Please note that an invitation to interview does NOT imply that a workplace visitation will take 
place. 
 

 
An email will be sent to all successful candidates at a later date, which will include details of bench 
fees, blood tests, Garda clearance, etc. 
 

 
The Train the Trainer course will provisionally take place in late June. 
 

 
The Core Course takes place in DDUH the weeks of 4th September, 18th September, 2nd October 
and 16th October 2017. 
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